
 
 
16 June 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 

Every year our Botany Campus holds a special event called a ‘Mock Rock’. This event is led by our 

Botany Campus student Whānau leaders and involves each whānau creating a performance which is 

done in the school gymnasium in front of the Botany Campus student body.  

 

The performances take place from 1:40 pm - 3:00 pm, and will be on the Wednesday 25th of June. 

 

This year the Botany student leaders have asked for the Year 10’s to join the student body to view the 

event.  

 

We will be taking all Y10 students down to the Botany Campus at Lunchtime on Wednesday the 25th 

June.  

 

Please arrange to pick up your child from our Botany Campus at 3:10 pm on Wednesday 

the 25th June. 

 

If your child catches the bus, they can get onto the bus from our Botany Campus at 3:10pm.  

 

Thank you, 

 
Michael McKenzie 
michael.mckenzie@elim.school.nz 
Deputy Principal - Middle Years 
Elim Christian College 
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